COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD S BREGISITR OF SHHPPIN G

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

"1;;’,3“‘3) 21, Penehureh Street, London, E € 3
21st July, 1955.
Dear Sir,

Rockbreaker Pontoon "TOKANUI"

In reply to your letter of the 7th instant, I
would inform you that no further examination of the
boller is considered to be necessary unless salt
water has entered the boiler internally.

. &

So far as the electrical equipment is concerned,
the plan forwarded with my letter of the 2nd June
has been approved. Attention was drawn to the omission
of electric navigation lights and the use of Pyrotenax
cable owing to departure from the specification thereby
involved. These depawrtures do not affect classifica=-
tion, and as it 1s noted from your letter tWbse were
authorised by the Owners, the matter 1s now considered
to be in order.

I am very glad to learn from your cablegram of
the 20th instant that the plans have now reached youse

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to
the Classgification Committee.

B.A. White, Esq.,
DUNEDIN.
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